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March 19, 2009 

PARTIES OF RECORD 

Re: Case No. 2009-00014 

Attached is a copy of the memorandum which is being filed in the record of the above- 
referenced case. If you have any comments you would like to make regarding the 
contents of the informal conference memorandum, please do so within five days of 
receipt of this letter. If you have any questions, please contact Rick Bertelson at 
502/564-3940, Extension 260. 
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Attachment 

KentuckyUnbridledSpirit.com 
UNBRIDLED SPIRIT 

An Equal Opportunity Employer M/F/D 
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INTRA-AGENCY MEMORANDUM 

KE N TU C KY P U B LI C S E RVI C E CO M M IS S IO N 

TO: Case File 

FROM: Rick Bertelson, Staff Attorney 

DATE: March 19, 2009 

RE: Case No. 2009-00014 
Accident Investigation - Louisville Gas & Electric Co. 

An informal conference was held on March 4, 2009, pursuant to the request of 
Louisville Gas & Electric Company (“LG&E”). The names of those present at the informal 
conference appear on the attached sign-in sheet. 

The informal conference was held in regard to the show cause Order issued by the 
Commission on February 1 I, 2009 to LG&E for an alleged violation of KRS 278.042. The 
alleged violation resulted from an investigation of an accident in which Anthony Acton, a 
contract employee working for LG&E, was injured while installing new service at an LG&E 
work site. The purpose of the meeting was to discuss settlement of the case. 

LG&E and Commission Staff discussed the issues surrounding the injury to the 
contract worker. Commission Staff suggested the possibility of LG&E implementing 
additional documentation requirements for daily job briefings by LG&E employees and 
LG&E’s contractors. LG&E agreed to evaluate the suggestions further and respond to 
Commission Staff within a week.‘ 

Commission Staff stated that, as the settlement discussions were proceeding 
effectively, it was not necessary to reschedule the show cause hearing at the present time. 

There being no further discussion, the meeting was adjourned. 

LG&E submitted its response to Commission Staff on March 11,2009. 1 
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